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What We Are Learning! 

We had a great St. Patrick’s Day Week. We 

read books, sang songs, and did a little 

dancing. We did some shamrock math, drew 

leprechaun faces, wrote in our journals, and 

did some cool crafts to decorate our halls. We 

even painted with marshmallows! We learned 

all about rainbows and did some fun activities. 

We worked on the letter N with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We did math centers, 

rotating through several different activities. 

We also played with pasta, Legos, gears, and 

Picasso tiles. In Religion we continue talking 

about the church season of Lent. Our new 4th 

quarter virtue is patience. Next week we will 

be working on the letter V and talking about 

spring. 

 

       

Upcoming Events 

March 24 – Noon Dismissal                                     

March 25 – City Lights Dinner & Auction            

March 29 – Spring Pictures                                  

March 29 – PS, PK, K  Informational Night                                

April 3-10 – Spring Break    

Show and Tell will be on Wed., March 22nd.   

Snacks for next week:                                       

Monday –Lillian                                        

Tuesday – Paisley                                  

Wednesday – River                                        

Thursday – Silas                                            

Friday – Wesley     

Save the date:  Pre-K Graduation will be 

held on Wednesday, May 17th at 6 pm.                              

Notes: 

If you ordered any food items from the Show Me Dough Fundraiser, they will be ready for pickup 

in the Parish Center next Friday, March 24th at noon dismissal. Mrs. Stevens and the 8th grade 

class thanks you for your support.  

On Wednesday, March 29th at 6 pm there will be a parent informational meeting for incoming 

Preschool, Pre-K, and Kindergarten classes. If your child will be going into kindergarten next year 

(and you haven’t already had a kindergartner), you will want to attend this meeting. Teachers will 

be sharing information about their classrooms and answer any questions you may have. Please share 

this with any new families that may be interested in St. Mary’s School.  
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